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POLICY 
 

Archery Australia adopts the International Olympic Committee (IOC) Transgender 
Policy currently in place or which can be amended from time to time by the IOC. 

Following the International Olympic Committee (IOC) releasing its revised guidelines 
on transgender athletes in January 2016 and further statements in 2018, Archery 
Australia wishes to comply with the most up to date IOC Transgender Policy. 

The IOC guidelines that were updated in 2016 to allow transmen who were born 
female– to compete in the men’s categories without restriction, while transwomen 
born male–are eligible to compete in the women’s categories without first 
undergoing a sex reassignment surgery upon meeting some strict rules set by the 
IOC. 

The Archery Australia Policy for Transgender Athletes is for athletes to refer to the 
current IOC Transgender Guidelines. 

Where a transgender person intends to compete at any tournament listed on the 
Archery Australia calendar or apply for National Team selection they must be in 
compliance IOC Transgender Policy in place at that time. 

Archery Australia encourages Transgender Athletes to obtain further advice 
concerning the IOC’s Transgender Policy. 

https://stillmed.olympic.org/Documents/Commissions_PDFfiles/Medical_commission/2015-11_ioc_consensus_meeting_on_sex_reassignment_and_hyperandrogenism-en.pdf

